
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Kia Ora te Whānau! 
 

 

New Entrant Room 

It was lovely to be invited to the New Entrant room on the last Friday of term.   The children shared their learning about bees.  I was 
so pleased to be presented with my own honey wrap, hand made by the children.  I couldn’t resist displaying it on the wall of my 
office but it will shortly be used for its intended purpose – wrapping up my sandwiches!  Thank you Claire’s and Sasha’s class!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seasonal Share 

A huge thank you to Bridget and the team – this was fantastic!  
 
Bridget would like to say a big thank you to everyone who donated 
items.  Many thanks also to those who helped set up and pack 
down the event, especially Steve McLuckie, Nicky Kerridge, 
Maryanne Morunga, Jenna Watts, Janelle Taege, Daniela 
Smidthalter, Aylin Ataseven and Silipa Veikune. 

 

 

 This week’s word:        Keke (cake) 

1st May 2018    

 

  Dates to Remember School Roll 214 

Friday 4th May  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today. 

Monday  7th May Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery. 

Monday 7th May Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery. 

Friday 25th May Parrent Group Disco 

 


